
Biodiversity Strategy and Action Plan Preparation of Athirappilly Grama Panchayath: 

Meeting 16th December 2021 

 

The Western Ghats Hornbill Foundation had an opportunity to collaborate in the Biodiversity 

Strategy and Action Plan Preparation of Athirappilly Grama Panchayath organized by Kerala 

State Biodiversity Board (KSBB). The program was conducted at Athirapilly Grama 

Panchayath Hall. Sri. Rajesh P. President, Athirapilly Grama Panchayath, Athira Sri R. 

Lakshmi Divisional Forest Officer, Vazhachal, Sri. Govidhan, Member KSBB took part in the 

programme. Dr. Amitha Bachan KH delivered a talk on the biodiversity assessment of the 

Athirapilly Grama Panchayath. The local people, indigenous people and various stakeholders 

participated in the meeting as well as the discussion for the final preparation of the Biodiversity 

Strategy and Action Plan Preparation of Athirappilly Grama Panchayath. 

 

 
Sri. Govidhan, Member Kerala State Biodiversity Board presided the ceremony 



 
Sri R. Lakshmi Divisional Forest Officer, Vazhachal talking in the inaugural session 

 

 
Dr. Amitha Bachan KH delivered a talk on the biodiversity assessment 

 


